Admin meeting 23-06-20  Crockett and Martin on online market
From: Crockett Cresswell [mailto:oicrockett@gmail.com] 
Sent: 17 June 2020 10:11
To: Martin Sherring
Subject: Proposal for online farmers market - finally
 
Hi Martin,

 

I've a feeling there's much more I could write, but that can wait for a full website and marketing strategy. If Scotland goes anything like England when lockdown ends there's going to be a lot of people looking to start shopping again, old clients I've been working for over the last week are starting to market towards more local customers. I've written two new website tenders for people looking at rebranding for whatever the new normal is.

 

There's likely a few major points I've missed in the proposal, or areas that other TBI  board members need more details of, please ask any questions. I'm not expecting any other new work for a week or two so can now focus back on this (but we cant turn down any paid work while on lockdown and not able to work as therapists and qigong classes).

 

Regards

Crockett Cresswell

07511 536646
 

From: Martin Sherring <martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk>

To: 'Julie Gibson' <gibsonjulie28@yahoo.co.uk>, <admin@transitionblackisle.org>, 'Alaine MacDonald' <a.macdonald337@btinternet.com>

Sent: 23/06/2020 09:32:46

Subject: RE: Admin Meeting - Proposal for online farmers market



A bit more on this – sorry it’s a bit piecemeal.

I hoped we would have something from Crockett with a bit more detail about the proposed financial relationship between him and TBI, but, whilst he isn’t looking for any financial commitment from us, we haven’t really talked about how to translate that ambition into a more formal agreement. To my mind that means, as Julie suggests below, we can’t really decide to do this just now, but we can explore the idea and highlight good and bad issues to take forward.

My views so far are:

· Once the face-to-face markets re-open, I think they will probably struggle a bit because of reduced confidence and space constraints on numbers of stalls and customers – although the Culbokie/ N Kessock mini-markets have been well attended, so maybe I’m being over-pessimistic. But adding an on-line hub in parallel could bring new customers to the markets, add some quick sales for stallholders, and possibly (if we can find space!) engage new stallholders.

· Crockett has a marketing background and is familiar with the online market idea, having been involved in two of them in England. But he doesn’t know the local suppliers and I’m not sure he appreciates local sensitivities yet. So, it makes sense, for both parties, for him and TBI to work together.

· From our survey early in lockdown, stallholders seemed to be more open to the idea of an on-line market in parallel with face-to-face markets – I imagine because they will be at the market anyway, and it’s a relatively easy way for them to add a “click-and-collect” option to their market stall – so I hope we have a better chance of signing up suppliers than if we tried to do the on-line market in isolation.

So I think it’s worth pursuing this with Crockett. I’ll forward this to him.

Martin

 

